
General Education Committee 
March 14, 2022 

Minutes 
 
Present: Teri Walker, A.I. Ross, Michael Braunstein, Maura Valentino, Tim Hargrave, Elaine Glenn, Peter 
Gray, John Neurohr, Michael Goerger, and Mike Gimlin 
 
Absent: John Choi 
 
Guest(s): None 
 
Meeting was called to order at 3:12 p.m. 
 
Michael B moved to approve the March 7, 2022 minutes.  Maura seconded and motion was approved. 
 
Petitions or articulations – Mike G indicated there is nothing to report at this time. 
 
Teri adding courses that need to be reviewed to the agenda for today. 
 
Chair’s Report – Conversation concerning request to use ACCT 251 to satisfy GE requirement, especially 
for transfer students.  The ESTC department substitutes ACCT 251 for AACT 301 and they feel General 
Education should accept this course as well.  This was discussed in the fall and the committee did not 
feel that ACCT 251 fits the knowledge area.   
 
In progress of adding DHC to Gen Ed Assessment Year 3 modules.  Teri is continuing work on “Need to 
Know” (Q&A), assessment, faculty, and advisor website pages. 
 
Teri is working with Registrar office with a change of a prefix assignment for a department.   
 
Nomination for committee chair – Maura has been nominated.  A.I. asked if they are looking to add 
workload to the General Education chair position under the new Dean of Undergraduate Studies.  At this 
time, no one is aware of this being done for next year.  The committee will hold the election on April 4.   
 
Courses for review 
 
SCED 422 – A.I. moved to approve SCED 422 course proposal change to move forward as there is no 
impact to General Education.  Elaine seconded and motion was approved.   
 
ASP 485 – Maura moved to approve ASP 485 course proposal change to move forward as there is no 
impact to General Education.  A.I. seconded and motion was approved. 
 
TH 382 & 377 – Changed learner outcomes and not sure if it still meets the General Education outcomes.  
Tim ask the originator of the two Theatre courses to provide a table of realignment with the General 
Education learner outcomes.  Michael B seconded and motion was approved. 
 
Policy – Committee went through CWUP 5-100 to update the language.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 5:04 p.m. 


